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 Sorry for the last minute submission and thereby the last minute posting to the website but at least 

with the new format and methods, the September submission will still be posted by September. This new 

method is going to take some time to get used to but it may still prove to be a good thing in the long run.  

 

 One of the benefits of the new system is that it is very simply formatted. As you can see by the  

appearance of this submission, anyone can simply write or e-mail me a letter or statement about anything 

pertaining to Knights Templar, Masonry in general or your Lodge activities. With the new submission 

deadlines, I don’t need the details a full month and a half ahead of time, now if you want to submit    

something for October, let me know within the first week or so of September. I copy and paste what you 

send, save it as a PDF and e-mail it off, then that gets saved to the Templar Mag website under the     

Montana supplements section. So that is good news for me and you all because now it is so easy to get 

YOUR words and information out there, you all wont have to be subjected solely to what I have to say 

every month. Anyone and everyone can be a contributing author. Send me a story about the history of 

your lodge building or someone in your Lodge or Commandery who was prominent in your community. 

Write a paper on something you have an interest in or have done some research on that you think may be 

of interest to your fellow Sir Knights. I am no longer restricted to the 2 small, black and white quarter  

pages I was bound to in the printed copy, I now have the ability to submit 2 full letter size, color pages 

worth of writing and photos. 

 

 As you can see, This one was thrown together and only talks about what we can do with the new 

format, but I am hopeful that all who see this will pick up what I am putting down and start smellin’ what 

I’m sellin’ and start submitting stuff from your neck of the woods. 


